
Dear Parent, 

 

Every Friday we have a ‘Show and Tell’ session for the chil-

dren to share special objects, toys or items of particular inter-

est to them.  This  provides an excellent opportunity to share 

valuable information about your child’s experiences both at 

home and at school.  

 

It’s also a great way to really encourage your child’s interest 

in a  

particular topic and a chance to think ‘outside the box’ a little.  

The main purpose of ‘Show and Tell’ is to build a child’s con-

fidence and develop their communication skills.   

 

I would like to remind parents to discourage their child from 

bringing  toy weapons into school.   

 

Thank you   

 

Mrs C. Stidwell                                            

 

 

 

 

  


